	To all clients and consumers of services at Northrup & Associates


	


	The security and safety of employees, clients, students, and volunteers at Northrup & Associates is our highest priority. In light of recent news regarding COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) being present in Ohio, we want to share with you the steps and procedures we are taking to keep everyone safe and put your minds at ease. 
  
In the interest of public health and safety, Northrup & Associates is taking the following measures: 


	


	· All offices and evaluations will resume as of June 5.  Therapy tele-sessions will continue as well as in person sessions for those who desire.  We recognize that information and the situation is evolving with ongoing concerns and we continue to monitor information as it becomes available.

· Enhanced environment cleaning procedures are being implemented at our facilities.

· We will follow the lead of national, state, and local public health authorities and implement recommended proactive strategies in all of our spaces as necessary. We will closely monitor the health of all employees. Any employees showing signs of illness or reports of feeling ill will be asked to stay home.

· If you are a client of Northrup & Associates, and have scheduled anin person appointment,  in the event you are experiencing any flu-like symptoms (notably fever, cough, and shortness of breath) we strongly encourage you to stay home and take good care of yourself. 



	


	We will remain attentive to the changing conditions and will make further decisions providing updates as necessary. Please remember to follow the precautions and preventive measures as recommended by the Ohio Department of Health and the Center for Disease Control: 


	


	· Wash your hands often with soap and water
· Please wear masks while entering and exiting
· Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands

· Avoid close contact with people who are sick
· Please stay home when you are sick
· Our waiting area is not open


	


	Additional Resources: 
Centers for Disease Control: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
Ohio Department of Health: 
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/covid-19 


	


